
The ad hoc Website Advisory Committee will work closely with UCSB campus IT support and HR 

to enhance the current ucsb.edu site and to plan the development and maintenance of an 

Emeriti Association website that strengthens our online presence, aligns with our strategic 

goals, meets the needs of our members, and makes our activities known to emeriti associations 

on University of California and other campuses. 


